
 

 

 

 

 

KING WILLIAM ROAD UPGRADE 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – IMPORTANT INFORMATION –  
14 NOVEMBER 2019 
 
Night works on King William Road to remove old street lighting 

 

Dear Resident / Business Operator 
 
The purpose of this update is to provide you with advance notice of night works on Sunday 
17 and Monday 18 November to complete the removal of the old street lighting poles along 
King William Road from Park/Mitchell Street intersection to Arthur Street.  
 
Footpaths will continue to be accessible and the required arrangements will be in place to 
help pedestrians navigate around the works. 
 
What we’re doing: 

• Removing old street lighting poles. 
 
When it’s happening: 

Works will be undertaken between 8pm and 6am each night on Sunday 17 and Monday 
18 November. The timing of these works is subject to weather conditions.  
 
Some noise will be experienced at times from these activities as they move along the road to 
remove the poles. The activities will be managed to minimise disruption to nearby residents 
and businesses. 
 
Traffic restrictions and access: 

• Traffic management will be in place to manage traffic flow close to work zones. 

• Intermittent temporary closures of short sections of King William Road and some 
adjoining side streets will be required during these works.  

• Traffic will be detoured via local roads. Please follow the local detour routes.  

• Restrictions will only be in place when required.  
 
For more information and enquiries, please contact the King William Road Upgrade Team, 
by telephoning 1300 617 363 or via email at KWREnquiries@bmd.com.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
King William Road Upgrade Team 
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